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Date:  April 25, 2019 
 

Ramon Arias, Executive Director, Bay Area Legal Aid 

Jose Padilla, Executive Director, California Rural Legal Assistance  

Hector Chinchilla, Executive Director, Central California Legal Services  

Estela Casas, Executive Director, Greater Bakersfield Legal Assistance  

Irene Morales, Executive Director, Inland Counties Legal Services 

Silvia Argueta, Executive Director, Legal Aid Foundation of Los Angeles  

Robert Cohen, Executive Director, Legal Aid Society of Orange County  

Greg Knoll, Executive Director, Legal Aid Society of San Diego 

Gary Smith, Executive Director, Legal Services of Northern California,  

Neal Dudovitz, Executive Director, Neighborhood Legal Services of Los Angeles County 
 

From: Senator Holly Mitchell: 
 

SUBJECT: Invitation of Legal Services Corporation funded programs to provide 

information in any form they deem appropriate and testimony to any committee of the 

California state Senate and Assembly during the 2019-20 Legislative Session pursuant to 

CFR Title 45, Section 1612.6. 
 

Dear LSC funded program: 
 

Please consider this a request to your LSC funded program, from the California State 

Senator Holly Mitchell, asking that each of your LSC programs provide information in 

any form you deem appropriate and testimony regarding SB 144 to any member of State 

Assembly and Senate, the Assembly and Senate Committees on Human Services, the 

Assembly and Senate Committees on Appropriations, and any other committee that this 

bill may be referred to, and the Assembly and Senate Floor Analysis units regarding SB 

982. 
 

Thank you for providing this information relative to SB 144 during the 2017-2018 

Legislative Session. LSC funded programs’ view is very helpful to the integrity of the 

California Legislative process and very much appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Holly Mitchell 

cc:  Kevin Aslanian, Executive Director,  

Coalition of California Welfare Rights Organization 

Jessica Bartholow, Legislative Advocate Western Center on Law & Poverty 
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